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Tuesday 8th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you all for your support with our new drop off and pick up routines. We feel incredibly thankful that we 
work in a community where we all work together. We have had several emails of thanks – it is a huge boost to 
staff to know we have your support. 
 
Your children are a credit to you. On returning to school yesterday, they slipped right back into the routine of 
learning. Outside each classroom, there is now a sanitiser dispenser for use as children and teachers enter the 
room. They use it as if it has always been there. Despite being in a new classroom and for many having a new 
class teacher, it was as if they have never been away! 
 
As you know, we consistently review our systems and feel that the routine for pick up could be better. We 
have therefore put something new in place, which will start today.  
 
Social Distancing 
We really need your help with this. When you are waiting for your child, please ensure you have left enough 
space between you and the next person.  Please do not congregate outside the classroom doors as this makes 
the situation very difficult for us all. Once you have collected your child/children, please make your way off the 
playground without delay. 
 
Pick up Times 
If your child is in Nursery, Reception, year 1 or year 2, from Tuesday 8th September, you can collect your child 
from 2.50pm – 3.00pm. We hope this will give adults a short window to collect their child and either go home 
and move to their next pick up point. If you are late, please do not worry. Your child will just wait in the 
classroom with their teacher. 
 
If your child is in year 3, 4, 5 or 6, from Tuesday 8th September, you can collect your child from 3.05 – 3.15pm. 
Again, if you are late please do not worry. Your child will just wait in their classroom with their teacher until 
they can see you arriving through the class window. 
 
Collection Points 
We have assigned each year group a collection point in the playground. Your child will wait for you there. It is 
key that parents and those picking up wait in a socially distant way. When your child sees you, they will be sent 
over to you. Please do not approach the pupils. We have attached a diagram to help you see what each 
collection point is. 
 
Entry/Exit Points 
On the map below, you will see we have a few entry and exit points. If you cannot leave the playground at an 
exit point whilst being socially distant, you must use the one-way system that is still in place.  
 
 
Miss L E Clapham  
Executive Head Teacher 
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